
 

            Collaboration, Challenge, Community, Courage, Commitment, Creativity  

 South Avenue Primary School 
__________________________________________________________________________ 

South Avenue, Sittingbourne, Kent ME10 4SU 

Telephone: 01795 477750 

Email: headteacher@southavenue.kent.sch.uk  

Head of School:  Miss Tracy Cadwallader 

 
        29th September 2021 

Dear YR, Y1 and Y2 Parents, Carers and Guardians, 

Ranch Lunch – Thursday 7th October 2021     

We are delighted to announce that our in-house caterers, will be having a very special Ranch Day lunch for the 

children of South Avenue Primary School. 

 

This themed lunch is free to all our Year R, Year 1 and Year 2 children and is a fantastic chance for your child(ren) to 

join in the fun and, if they have not already, enjoy a cooked lunch with their friends. 

 

There will be a competition, too.  Stickers will be under some of our lunch trays, with prizes for those who find them. 

 

Children will enjoy a hot dog served with Spiral Fries and a choice of garden peas or baked beans – we know this is 

always a popular choice!  There will be a tasty vegetarian option of Quorn hot dogs or Jacket potoatoes for those 

that would prefer.  For pudding there will be a choice of Mars bar cake, yogurt or fresh fruit salad. 

 

We would like all our YR, Y1 and Y2 children to join in and sample this special free school dinner and therefore, they 

will not require a packed lunch from home on this day.  If there are special circumstances where your child is unable 

to participate and enjoy a cooked lunch, we ask that you please complete the opt out form by following the link, 

stating the reason why – this will help us when planning future events. 

 

If you also have children in Year 3 to Year 6, the Ranch lunch will also be free for children in receipt of Free School 

Meals, or £2.35 for all others and can be booked in the usual way, via Parent Pay.  Please contact the school office if 

you need help with this.  You do not need to book via Parent Pay for YR, Y1 or Y2 children. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Miss T Cadwallader 

Head of School 

mailto:headteacher@southavenue.kent.sch.uk
https://forms.office.com/r/xvQyxM2dZi
https://www.parentpay.com/parents/

